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The Contractor shall NOT provide cellular telephones to ODOT personnel for either business or personal use.  This prohibition includes the use of cellular telephones that the Contractor or its subcontractors may own or lease either currently as an overhead item or have obtained as a result of being awarded this project.  ODOT personnel shall utilize only state owned, public or cellular private communication devices in order to conduct state business.
